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Friday 18th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                     
  
Previously Mrs Viner has written to you regarding a safeguarding incident which was brought to her attention towards 
the end of 2019.  We have recently heard from the police investigating the incident. They have now concluded their 
inquiries and I am informed that no new information has come to light. 
  
The incident related to a now former member of the school’s support staff. The individual has been charged with 
voyeurism and the case has now been sent to the Crown Prosecution Service.  Owing to the delays in the courts 
because of the pandemic, we do not know when this case will be heard and it is unlikely that we will be notified of the 
court hearing date in advance. 

  
If you have any concerns relating to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me in confidence. 
  
Thank you for all your support and understanding during what I can appreciate will have been a very difficult time for 
the school.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 

 
Mr Andy Clarke 

Head Teacher 
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